
 

Spring term Newsletter: 

P.E enrichment opportunities  

In order to provide as many opportunities as 

possible to participate in sport, every child 

took part in a skipping workshop. This was to 

celebrate “National Skipping Day”.  

Each class took part in a variety of games to 

play during the day. 

“It was really tiring, but fun” - Ella 

“”We learnt lots of new tricks” - Lucy  

Many thanks for all of your support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs 

We have continued to offer our pupils extra-

curricular activities this term. The Sport Council 

played an active role in finding  out exactly what 

clubs our pupils wanted and feeding back that in-

formation. This term children have enjoyed: 

Key Stage 1—Multi-skills 

Key Stage 2—Multi-Sports—Football, Dodgeball, 

gymnastics. Benchball—as voted for each week 

by the children.  

 Next half term we will be taking part in  the  

following : 

Mondays - Y2/3 Football 

Tuesdays - Y4/5/6 Tennis 

Please look out for the links that will be sent via 

Schoolping to book a place! 

Playground Equipment  

To work towards our aim of every pupil being ac-

tive for at least 30  minutes in a school day, we 

purchased some brand new playground  

equipment. The sport council were involved in 

asking their classes for suggestions and then pur-

chasing the new items. Some of them were given 

to the children to celebrate the feast day of  

St. Joseph.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Joseph’s Hall Of Fame 

Here at St. Josephs we regularly celebrate our 

current pupils’ sporting achievements. In order to  

continue to inspire the children, we have created 

our very own “Hall of Fame” showcasing some of 

our past pupils and their amazing achievements, 

in the sports world as well as others. If you have 

any stories about any of our past pupils that you 

would like to share, please get in touch!  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Upcoming competitions 

Please look out for details about the  

following LLG competitions for the 

Summer term: 

Rounders: 16th May—Y5/6 

Kwik Cricket: 13th June—Y5/6 

Football: Y2/3—27th June.  

Look out for further details.  

 

Thank you to our Sport Council  

representatives for their  

important contributions. 

 

 


